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Subject:   
Please approve No Parking Any Time on the southwest side of NW Barstow Street to be from the center of 
Buena Vista Ave. northwest to 160 feet. 
 

 
Details: 
This item was brought forward by Public Works in response to a vision issue that is occurring for drivers on Buena 
Vista Avenue as they cross NW Barstow Street.  The request is to place a No Parking sign on the southwest side 
of NW Barstow Street to a distance about 160 feet west.  This will insure that parked cars do not inhibit the line of 
sight for a driver looking northwest to see anyone on NW Barstow Street.  The cost for adjusting the signing for 
the No Parking zone will be around $150. 
This item was held at the November 18, 2019, Building and Grounds meeting.  The committee requested that the 
City send out an email to employees to not park on NW Barstow Street.  Engineering will evaluate if the request, 
sent out on Tuesday, November 19, 2019, has reduced the vision problem.  Information related to the parking 
disposition of that part of NW Barstow Street will be presented at the December 2, 2019, Building and Grounds 
meeting. 
  

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None  
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for adjusting the signing for the No Parking zone will be around $150 and covered by the 2019 Building 
and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. 
 

 


